
Year 12 University of Suffolk Visit
On 9 November 76 students attended 
a taster day at a university to see if that 
pathway might be one which they may 
wish to follow at any UK provider. An 
informative day and some good 
questioning of students and staff.
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Message from Head of Sixth Form
“For all our students it has been a long term, but a productive 
one. Year 12 have inducted well into further education and most 
Year 13 students have already applied to future destinations for 
2024 so well done to all. A welcome break is needed and we wish 
all have some time with family and friends to recover, ready for 
the spring term. We also wish all the best to the 151 Year 11                   
applicants to Sixth Form for next year and hope they have some 
well earned rest before entering their final year of main school”.                                                           

Mr Linnell – Head of Sixth Form

Economics Trip
Year 13 economics students this term 
attended a talk and Q&A
session with Andrew 
Bailey, Governor of the 
Bank of England. A great 
experience and 
application of theory 
to meet the real experts 
during their studies.

WELL DONE to our Year 13 applicants this year. 35 have already applied to 

university ahead of the January deadline and are receiving many exciting offers. Well 
done to all, and thanks to their tutors for their support.2024
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New Outdoor Sixth Form Area
Students requested outdoor space they 
can use throughout the day. A new area 
has been created just below the

Common Room 
window, with new 
benches  - and a bin –
so that students can 
study outside in the 
fresh air. Hopefully this 
will be useful, especially 
come the Spring.

New Art and Photography A Level Area
The Art department 
has improved the 
individual space for 
Year 12 and 13 art and 
photography students

to work during independent study, with 
access to all the materials they need.
This bespoke area includes new 
computers with Photoshop as well
as all art materials.
A great space for
their December
mock exams
where exceptional
Work has been
produced.

Coming soon at Taverham Sixth Form…  Year 13 mock exams take place 
w/c 22 January. Timetables were issued two weeks before Christmas – all the best 
with revision and the exams.

Talent Show for Musical Keys
Students organised a great fundraising 
event on Thursday 7 December
for the charity Musical Keys,
which makes music and the
arts accessible for all in
Norfolk. £197 raised. Well
done to all involved.

Staff/Student Charity Football Match
This took place on Friday 15 December 
on behalf of the Samaritans, raising 

£222. Well done to all 
involved – great support 
from lower school 
students, with victory to 
the staff team at 1-0.


